March 10, 2017

Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining & Safety

1313 Sherman Street, #215

RECEIVED

Denver, Co 80203
MAR 102017
ATION
Re: Detroit City Mine, Park County, Colorado D‘“ﬁ:ﬁ&gﬁg%@m

Permit # M2017003

Dear Sirs,

This letter is in support of the proposed Detroit City Mine. The project will be an economic
positive for the local community with added jobs and additional money pumped into the
community. The operator, Calumet, Inc., has a history of operating in an environmentally
responsible manner. It seems like a win-win for the State and local communities. | fully
support this permit for the Detroit City Mine.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Perkins
3704 E. 134* Court
Thornton, CO 80241



